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  Focus on The Family Endorses Concepts of Recovery The Journey 
 
Concepts of Truth International is happy to announce that Focus on The Family has endorsed our 
abortion recovery curriculum, Concepts of Recovery The Journey and can be found on their website 
and on Amazon.com 
 
“I have personally reviewed Concepts of Truth International’s abortion recovery curriculum Concepts of Recovery: 
The Journey, and find it to be solid christianly and clinically. This valuable, well-conceptualized and well-written 
resource no doubt will be a powerful agent of healing, growth, and redemption to many persons hurting from their 
intensely personal stories of shame and trauma. It expertly yet compassionately addresses the pain and pathos of 
post-abortion recovery both directly and deeply. I recommend it highly.”     
  
Jared Pingleton, Psy. D        
Director 
Counseling Services 
FocusOnTheFamily.com    

 
Founded in 1998, Concepts of Truth International is a non-profit organization providing the 24/7 
International Helpline for Abortion Recovery and Prevention to help callers find healing after abortion by 
listening, assessing needs, mailing resources, making referrals to local help centers, and providing 
follow-up as needed. Concepts of Truth International is located in Wynne Arkansas and has satellite 
offices in Ohio and New Jersey. 
 
Concepts of Truth Recovery The Journey, abortion recovery curriculum model was written by the staff 
of Concepts of Truth International who have experienced the pain of abortion and have healed to help 
others.   
 
Concepts of Truth International trains and equips leaders in abortion recovery using their curriculum 
model and brings awareness to the effects of abortion to women, men, families, our nation, and world. 
The organization offers abortion recovery weekends several times a year for both women and men 
giving a safe place to go through the grieving process in relation to their abortion experience. 
 
To learn more about Concepts of Truth International, please visit www.internationalhelpline.org  or 
contact Sherry at 419 492 4639. 
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